
 

 

 The administration recommends a change order to the Byrnes Parking Lot/Baseball Field 

Relocation Project to extend fiber from the baseball field to the transportation office for an 

additional $36,600. 

 This district owned fiber would prevent the loss of Internet, telephone and GPS location services 

at the transportation office due to AT&T outages. 

 We would increase from a 100-mg circuit to a 10-gig direct connection. 

 A network switch could be eliminated, which saves us about $8,000 over ten years. 

 We currently pay $5,145 annually to AT&T for the existing fiber. 

 If approved, this new fiber would greatly improve our network connection to the transportation 

office and we would recoup the up-front cost over 7 years. 


